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From: motiur@aol.com

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 9:16 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RN3038-AC61

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

| am a retail Forex Trader and strongly disagree with the change in leverage because it will hurt the entire industry
and thousands of small retailer like me won't be able continue doing this business anymore. Beside that | also
think that this change will leave us with no choice but to close our account here or move to UK. | therefore request
you to reconsider your decision.

Thank you.

Md. Motiur Rahman



